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Arundel Quayside Wall Collapse – River Closure 

 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that ongoing emergency wall stabilisation and flood defence works are 
being coordinated by the Environment Agency and West Sussex Fire and Rescue Service at River 
Road in Arundel.   
 
While emergency works are being carried out and in the interests of safety the section of harbour 
between the A27 Arundel Bypass bridge and the Old Arundel bridge in the town centre at 
Queen Street and the High Street is closed to all leisure and commercial traffic. 
 
Any vessel wishing to navigate in this section of harbour should first contact the Harbour Office. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
11th January 2016 

 


